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Dates 
ZONE SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
Congratulations to our Zone swimmers who represented our school. 
Our Belrose students depicted excellent behaviour, as usual, and ex-
celled with their high support of each other on the day. We have stu-
dents now swimming at the Area Carnival. Congratulations to Lucy C, 
Emma C, Sofia E, Aurelia T, Lily C and Ben G. A special thank you to 
Mrs Judson for being our Manager.  
CROSS COUNTRY 
With our Cross Country Carnival set to be run on Thursday 25 March, 
students will run long distance races of 2km for 8-10 year olds and 3km 
for the years above.  
HONOUR BOARD 
The Belrose PS’s Honour board will be proudly displaying last year’s  
outstanding academic achievements of: 
Academic: Tim F and Ella H 
Citizenship: James N and Eadie B 
Outstanding Student: James K and Sahraa D 
We wonder who this year’s award winners will be? 
PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Parent/Teacher interviews will be conducted in the second last week 
and/or last week of this term. Your child’s progress and expectations 
for the remainder of the school year will be discussed, together with 
aspects of personal development and social relationships. All inter-
views will be held in your child’s classroom, unless a sign on door indi-
cates a different place. Appointments are made online. Online book-
ings opened today at 2:00pm and will close  next Thursday, 18 March 
at 10:00am. Please make sure you book prior to this time. Instructions 
on how to book your appointment are listed below: 
1. Go to website www.schoolinterviews.com.au 

2. Enter event code: 75kpq  
3. From here enter your name, email, number of students you are 
booking for (i.e. if you have two children you enter them both and stu-
dent name/s) 
4. Click GO 
5. Choose your teacher from the drop down box, then select the time 
you would like 
6. You will receive a confirmation email for you to keep as a reminder 
of your appointment time. 
7. If you do not have access to a computer to make your booking, or 
experience any issues making an appointment, please contact the 
school or myself so that we can book online on your behalf. 
 

Belinda Zorian 
Principal 

Term 1 2021 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Monday 15 March 
 
 
 
Friday  19 March 
 
 
Tuesday 23 March 
 
Thursday 25 March 
 
Monday 29 March 
 
 
Thursday  1 April 
 
 
 
 Tuesday 20 April  
 
Thursday 22 April                     

Sydney North Swimming  
Carnival 
Assembly  2.25pm 
Interviews close 10:00am 
School Chess 8.00am  
P & C Disco for kids 
 
P & C Gelato at recess 
 
School Cross Country 
 
Awards Day assembly 9.30am 
 
Easter Hat Parade 2:30pm 
Last day of Term 1 
 
 
 
Students return 
 
Kindergarten  2022 Information  
Morning 

 Term 2 2021 

KINDERGARTEN 2022 SCHOOL TOUR  

AND INFORMATION MORNING 

THURSDAY 22  April 2021         9.30-11.00am 



Japanese News  
 
 
 Hinamtsuri, also called Doll's Day or Girls' Day, is a special day in Japan which is celebrated on 3 March of each year. In Japa-
nese lessons we learnt about the custom of displaying very special dolls in your house and the tradition of making a straw doll 
and boat which you float down a river.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Kindergarten, along with some very helpful Year 2 students, made an 
origami doll which is proudly displayed in the Japanese room. 
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ZONE SWIMMING 
Congratulations to all students who attended the Zone Swimming Carnival on Monday 8 March 2021. The students performed 
well in the pool and demonstrated fantastic sportsmanship throughout the day.  
 
We would like to acknowledge the outstanding results of those students who made it through to Area Swimming. Emma C, Lucy 
C, Ben G and the Senior Girls’ Relay Team (Aurelia, Lily C, Sofia, Lucy C). We wish them the very best for Monday’s Area Car-
nival.   
 
A special congratulations to Emma C who earned the title of Junior Girl Age Champion for the Zone Carnival.  
 
Belrose also scored highly in the points tally, coming third overall.  
 
All participants in the Area Carnival can purchase an area swimming cap from the Allambie Heights team manager on the day.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ZONE TRIALS 
 AFL  
Congratulations to Charlie S, who successfully made it through to the next round of the AFL Zone Trials. He now represents the 
Warringah Zone at the Sydney North Trials on Tuesday 16 March. We wish him well.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Sport News 

PAGE 3 



Sport News   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
PSSA Competition this week:           Belrose V Terrey Hills 

                                                             Softball/T-Ball : Belrose PS 
                                                             Cricket :  Wyatt Oval                           
PSSA draw :      

Round 5               19 March               Belrose V Wakehurst at Lionel Watts Oval 
Round 6               26 March               Belrose V Kambora at Belrose PS/Wyatt Oval 
Round 7   23 April                Belrose V Killarney Hts at Killarney Hts PS/Oval 
Round  8 30 April                Make up round if needed  
 
Please note this draw is subject to change. If PSSA is cancelled, we will send an email. 

CROSS COUNTRY 
Our school cross country will be held on Thursday 25 March from 9:15am with the walking of the track. Please let the office 
know if you would like to assist with the running of the carnival. All help is greatly appreciated. The carnival will go ahead unless 
it is actually raining, therefore your child could get muddy. Please be aware that the children are expected to run in similar condi-
tions at Zone and Area level.  Please focus on the number of bands with your child, rather than the number of laps to complete 
as this does cause confusion over when to finish. The children have been informed.  

 
Age Groups: 
• 8 – 9 years: 2km (3 laps) 2 bands 
• 10 years: 2km (3 laps) 2 bands 
• 11 years: 3km (4 laps) 3 bands 
• 12 – 13 years: 3 km (4 laps) 3 bands 
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Belrose V Allambie 5/3/21  PSSA  Reports 

Junior Cricket 
The Junior team lost. The score was 3/31 
Belrose and Allambie 5/38.   The player of the 
match was Jack B.  We got five of Allambie’s 
players out and they got three of us out.  
These people got others out; George W, Jack 
B, Jack S, Billy F.  Billy bowled one person 
out  and he caught someone out.  

Jack S 

Senior Cricket 
The score was Belrose 2/10 and Allambie 0/15.   
We lost.   Everyone tried their best and we 
were playing  nice and fair.  The player of the 
week was Angus because he didn't get angry 
when he bowled and he didn't give up. 

Charlie S 

Softball A 
The score was 10-1 to 
Belrose. Yay! Everyone 
played really well.  The player 
of the match goes to Lily be-
cause she did an amazing 
catch at the start and for great 
batting.  

Lucy 

Softball B 
We had a really good game. 
The score was 3 to 4, we sadly 
lost by one run. I think we 
played very well. The player of 
the match was Gemma be-
cause she hit the ball and got 
home fast. 

Aurelia 

T Ball A 
The A team did pretty well for their second 
time on the field but we didn't communicate 
properly with each other.  Isla supported 
everyone to try and keep the spirits of 
friends high.  The final score was 25/9, we 
lost but we had a good game.  The player of 
the game is Isla and a special shout-out to 
Mila for being an amazing sport.  I think 
these people deserve this. 

Leanne 
 

T-Ball B 

The score was 13-22.  We sadly lost 
but we played well.  The player of 
the day was Eloise S because she 
hit the ball very hard and it went 
very far.  She also was very sup-
portive.  

Georgie 



Cross Country Routes  
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P & C News  
 
 
What a great meeting we had this week. It was so lovely to see so many new faces at our Tuesday night meeting. 
These meetings are a great place to ask any questions or bring any concerns you have which is one of the reasons we would 
love you to come. 
 
I  would like to share some things about our school: 
COVID took our beautiful caring community and turned it upside down. The fact that parents were no longer allowed on school 
grounds made it near impossible for us to communicate with each other and socialise. 
2021 is a new year and we are  bringing  that  wonderful parent community alive again by having  many events so that we can 
spend time together. We have so many exciting things planned for the year such as Man night, Ladies night, hopefully a ball in 
October, cake stalls/ BBQ at the election, Gingerbread night, working bees etc. We hope you will want to get involved. 
At this week’s meeting, a discussion was undertaken about the size of our school. 
We have 8 primary schools within a 7 minute radius of our school to choose from and most of them have been affected in some 
way during this time. We are not the smallest school in the area and the P&C are doing everything possible to encourage growth 
at our school. But we can’t do it alone. If you have any queries or questions please bring them to Mrs Zorian or to a P&C meet-
ing for general business as nothing is too trivial. 
Firstly, the catchment for the area may be the largest on the Northern Beaches through to St Ives and Terrey Hills but much of it 
is made up of our beautiful Garigal National Park with our neighbourhoods free from high rise apartments and dual occupancies. 
Apart from other primary schools taking enrolments from our catchment area, one of the local independent schools is only taking 
an intake in year 5 instead of year 7.  
It is not just our school that numbers have been reduced with many schools across the Northern Beaches having a drop. 
I really want you all to know how lucky we are at Belrose. 
We have a wonderful staff at our school  that are leading the way in their stage. 
We have so many things on offer for our children that in a bigger school they may not get to experience like being apart of a 
PSSA team, representing our school at the dance festival, chess club, coding club, Maths Olympiad, Garden club, an awesome 
band and choir program, project-based learning in which the Mayor always comes and the list goes on. Our wonderful dedicated 
teachers and Principal make all of these activities possible. 
We have outstanding literacy and numeracy programs with learning support and high potential gifted education programs, beau-
tiful spacious grounds, air conditioned classrooms and lots of technology, all making our children’s lives richer for being a part of 
Belrose. 
Mrs Zorian and the staff are always making decisions with the best interests of each and every child. Your child is certainly 
known, valued and cared for.   
If you wish to reach me please call me on 0425 304 235. 
 
Hopefully COVID is behind us and it’s time to have some fun. 
The disco is a little over a week away so dust off your dancing shoes get your best clothes on and get ready to party. 
Tickets are available on Flexi schools. 
We have a fantastic range of glow products which can be brought on the night as well as on Flexi schools. 
Thank you to all the volunteers. An email will be sent on Friday to confirm your roles. 
Gelato Day is coming up on Tuesday 23rd of March at recess. 
Gelato day should have gone live now on Flexi schools so you can purchase your gelato via Flexi schools otherwise put $4 in 
your child’s bag on the day. 
The Easter Raffle is looking amazing with tickets purchased from the office from Monday. 
The basket is full of Easter eggs and craft, bowling and movie tickets and toys. 
Lots of entertainment for the school holidays. 
Tickets are $5 each or 3 for $10. 
I look forward to seeing you all at an event soon. 
Rebecca 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 
Please find the roster for tomorrow: 
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Friday 12/3 9.30-11.30am 12.00-1.30pm 

 Holly Davis Lisa Walters 

  Jen Costello 
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